Request for Withdrawal


	NPRR Number
	137
	NPRR Title
	Synchronization and Update of Section 21

	
	

	Date
	October 6, 2008

	
	

	Submitter’s Information

	Name
	Ann Boren

	Company
	ERCOT

	E-mail Address
	aboren@ercot.com

	Phone Number
	512-275-7411

	Cell Number
	512-731-6754

	Market Segment
	N/A


	Reason for Request for Withdrawal


Due to discussions at the August 27th Transition Plan Task Force (TPTF) meeting and the delay of the Texas Nodal Market Implementation Date, ERCOT is withdrawing NPRR137 and will be filling another synchronization NPRR for Section 21 in the future once proposed changes to zonal Section 21 have been completed.
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